COUNTY OF SUFFOLK

STEVE LEVY . RICHARD DORMER
COUNTY EXECUTIVE POLIGE COMMISSIONER

POLICE DEPARTMENT

July 10, 2008

Dennis J. Schnur, Chairman of the Board
Federal Drug Agents Foundation
380 North Broadway, 2™ Floor
Jericho, NY 11753
alr

Dear Chairman-Schinur:

We are writing to thank you for your gracious invitation to attend the June 25" event
featuring recently appointed New York State Police Superintendent Harry J. Corbitt.

You and your organization created an excellent opportunity for federal, state and
local law enforcement officials to communicate in a relaxed environment. The spirit of
cooperation fostered at this forum will certainly strengthen our inter-agency partnerships
and assist us in dealing with current challenges in policing.

Your efforts in supporting the law enforcement community are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

ominick Varrone

Chief of Detectives

Mark White
Deputy Chief of Homeland Security
and Anti-Terrorism
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